From: Jocelyne Roussea [ N

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 2:46 PM
To: Stevenson, Kirsten <Kirsten.Stevenson@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Police Budget

The HPS DOES NOT NEED more money to serve the city. What they get is plenty
and then some every year. They need to learn to adapt like everyone else.
Please don't say bc of this and that, they need to learn to be resourceful, such as
nurses in hospitals.

Thank you

Jocelyne



